
- February 26th, 2016 - Letter notes: USACE does not anticipate finding contamination, in the current configuration that poses
any immediate risk to human health or the environment.

- January 27th, 2022 - Letter notes: “The contamination does not pose immediate risk to human health or the environment in
its current configuration below ground surface.”

- August 5th, 2022 - In the letter from the Superintendent it is noted that the BOE has agreed to permit further testing on the
Jana Elementary School property closer to the school building. It is also noted that students may attend school virtually
through the Connect Virtual School Program while awaiting results.

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Communication Timeline to District
2016 - 2022

JE Comm
11-1-2022


